
From: 
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 5:49 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Development of 251, 253, 259 Oxford Street 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: chen uz  
Subject: Development of 251, 253, 259 Oxford Street 
Date: May 9, 2019 at 5:23:32 PM EDT 
To: david.west@richmondhill.ca, clerk@richmodhill.ca 

Hi David: As a resident for 26 years, we strongly against another semi-detached homes 
built just next to the lately complete of detached & townhouses at the corner of Bathurst 
and Oxford street. Due to those recently occupied high density houses (insufficient 
guest parking), we have been experienced badly for cars parking along Oxford street, 
specially during the weekends. New semi-detached development is inconsistent to our 
existing larger custom built houses. It will ruin our quiet community.  
Sincere, Reynold Chen, 2 Tivoli Avenue. 

mailto:david.west@richmondhill.ca
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From: Shu Lin   
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 6:52 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Thomas Taohe  
Subject: 251, 253, and 259 Oxford Street 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Shu Lin, and I live at 86 Baynards Lane. I came to know that there is a development plan to 
build semi-detached dwellings on the lands between Oxford Street and Baynards Lane. 
 
On behalf of my family (my husband is cc'd of this email), I want to express my disagreement to this 
development plan. Given the existing dwelling types in this area, I think semi-detached dwellings are not 
appropriate for this area. 
 
Please kindly register my opinion when you consider whether to approve the development plan. 
 
Thanks, 
Shu Lin 
 


	From: chen uz

